

Rotary Bengaluru South End

R I Dist. 3191

Rtn. S.V. Radhakrishnan President, 2023 - 2024

10.12.2023

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Mr. Minoo Jokhi

We thank you for joining us on the 1st December 2023 at Menakshi ENT Hospital, Bengaluru for our Weekly Joint Speaker Meet organized by Rotary Bangalore Spandana and Rotary Bengaluru

We would like to place on record our thanks and appreciation for the wonderful session on Mathemagic.

The audience consisting of elders and young children thoroughly enjoyed the fun and magic that you brought out in the world of mathematics. It was a hilarious evening we all spent listening to the mesmerizing session.

On behalf of our club, I thank you for joining us and creating magic in mathematics.

Thanking you. With regards

Rtn. Radhakrishnan

Club President 2023 -24